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MINISTERIAL STAFF 

Rev. Andrew C. Brownholtz, Pastor 

Deacon Robert J. Skawinski, Retired 

Deacon Michael Cibenko  
Mary Ann DiTommaso, School Principal 
Annmarie C. Flanagan, Director of Religious Education 

Gregory Lucidi, Business Manager  
Maria L. LaMantia, Parish Secretary 

Lee F. Milhous, Music Director 

Trevor Dooley, Youth Minister 

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 

Sunday—CLOSED 

Monday– Thursday 9am—4pm 

Friday—CLOSED (for the Summer months)  
Saturday—CLOSED 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
Saturday: 5:15 PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:30AM 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word: at 9:30 Mass 
Daily, Monday to Friday: 9:00 AM 

Saturday: 8:30 AM 

Holy Day Schedule: 7:00PM Vigil Mass, 7:00AM, 
9:00AM, and 7:00PM. 
Special Schedules for Christmas, New Years & Easter 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00 P.M. 
Confessions will also be heard upon request.  Please call the 
rectory to make an appointment. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

New to the parish? Please call the rectory to register. 
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ADORATION CHAPEL– Thank you Adorers for 
your devotion to our Eucharistic Lord, please spread the 
word about this wonderful blessing. Won't you consider 
substituting or covering one of our open hours each 
week? The current hours in need of an adorer are: Sun-
day 6pm and 1am, Monday 10 am, 3pm and 1am, Sat-
urday 6am (the last 2 Saturdays of each month). We are 
also in need of a partner for Monday 8am and 7pm. 
Kindly call Marianne Kloc at 267-346-0152 if you are 
interested.    
 

ANNOINTING OF THE SICK—Please call the rec-
tory if someone is sick. The Holy Eucharist will be 
brought to anyone homebound.     
 

BAPTISMS—The Sacrament of Baptism is normally 
administered on Sundays at 12:45P.M. Pre-Jordan 
class, for the first child only, is required for parents. 
Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00 
PM in room 2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting Center. 
Parents, please call the rectory to register for the class 
or for a Baptism. 
 

CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP—All are invited 
- as we sing God’s praises and share in His Word and 
His Love in an intimate community of faith. We meet 
every Tuesday from 7:00-8:30PM in Room 2F in the 
Meeting Center. For more information, please contact 
our spiritual prayer group director, Deacon Bob Ska-
winski, at rjcs1219@verizon.net. 
 

 

FOOD COLLECTION— We will collect our usual 
items for Mary’s Pantry on the second Sunday of each 
month.  Please bring your canned and boxed items, pa-
per goods and baby needs to Mass and place them in 
the designated places 
 

RCIA—For those who are considering becoming a 
member of the Catholic Faith information is available. 
Please contact the Director of Religious Education, 
Annmarie Flanagan, at 215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701. 
 

ROSARY—All are invited to recite the rosary after the 
9:00am Mass. For those who can stay longer, the Chap-
let of Divine Mercy is also recited.  The rosary is also 
recited at the following times: 
4:45pm Saturday Nights, 7pm each night throughout 
May in the Grotto of our Blessed Mother, 7:30PM First 
Friday (Church), 8:00am First Saturday (Church), 
6pm Wednesdays in our Blessed Mother's Meeting 
Room (#2D Antioch Meeting Center), 10am Tuesdays 
Rosary for Healing (Chapel), 3pm Fridays Sacred Heart 
Rosary (Chapel)  
 

WEDDINGS—Arrangements should be made at least 
six months in advance. Please call the rectory to make 
an appointment with one of the priests.  
 

 

Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 
 

Sunday     July 8, 2018 

Ez 2:2-5; Ps 123:1-2, 2, 3-4; 2 Cor 12:7-10; Mk 
6:1-6 

7:30AM    Ann Edwards (Carol Foley) 
9:00AM    All Living and Deceased Members     
      of the Parish 

11:30AM  William and Helen Yorkus  
                  (Joe and Sue Bednarski) 
 

Monday     July 9, 2018 

Hos 2:16, 17c-18, 21-22; Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8
-9; Mt 9:18-26 

9:00AM    Noel Taylor (Jane Ehret) 
 

Tuesday     July 10, 2018  
Hos 8:4-7, 11-13; Ps 115:3-4, 5-6, 7ab-8, 9-10; 
Mt 9:32-38 

9:00AM     Kathy Germaine  
                  (Kathleen Monaghan)  
 

Wednesday  July 11, 2018 

Hos 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7; Mt 
10:1-7 

9:00AM    Florence Cebula (Gen Marvuglio) 
 

Thursday   July 12, 2018 

Hos 11:1-4, 8e-9; Ps 80:2ac and 3b, 15-16; Mt 
10:7-15 

9:00AM     Joseph Noto (RoseAnn and Tom 
LaFisca) 
 

Friday      July 13, 2018 

Hos 14:2-10; Ps 51:3-4, 8-9, 12-13, 14 and 17; 
Mt 10:16-23 

9:00AM    Joseph Hassan (Jean Maxian) 
 

Saturday  July 14, 2018 

Is 6:1-8; Ps 93:1ab, 1cd-2, 5; Mt 10:24-33 

8:30AM    Fred Hynoski (Mikie, Chris, and 
Candice) 
5:15PM    Diane E. Mays (The Mays Family) 
 

Sunday     July 15, 2018 

Am 7:12-15; Ps 85:9-10, 11-12, 13-14; Eph 1:3-

14 or 1:3-10; Mk 6:7-13 

7:30AM    Patricia Chamberlain  
                  (Glenn Chamberlain) 
9:00AM    Deacon Michael Cibenko / living 

                  (Lisa Liccione and the Servants of   
         Mary) 
11:30AM  All Living and Deceased Members     
      of the Parish 



FOR THE SICK IN OUR  
COMMUNITY that they return to 
the comfort of good health: Loretta 
Amerine, Sabrina Amerine, Ruthann 
Carroll, Brynn Clare Connor, Mary C. 
Crawford, Olga Fleming, David Fry, 
Sherry Golden, Rose Ann Grall, Jona-
than Grubb, Madeline Guarnieri, Den-
ise Hiel, Charles Hofelder, Charles 
Jacobson, Andrew Kelly, Edmund 
Liwoch, Jane Liwoch, Bernie Matulis, 
Eileen Murphy,  Christine Nassar, Na-
bil Nassar, James O’Brien, Thomas 
O’Brien, James O’Neill, Thelma Pisa-
no, Janet Sassaman, Darwin Stout, 
Catherine Torres (Please call the recto-
ry to submit prayer requests for the 
sick, and also to remove a name from 
the list.  Names will be removed after 
a month, unless you request other-
wise.) 
 

FOR OUR BELOVED  
DECEASED, all of our  service per -
sonnel killed while serving our coun-
try, those who have no one to pray for 
them, and the Holy Souls in purgatory. 
 

FOR THOSE SERVING OUR 
COUNTRY : Cameron Armstrong, 
Daniel Basheda, Matthew Bauer, 
Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon, 
Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael 
Joseph Buckley, Brad Bullman, Evan 
Cumming, Brent Cummings, Kevin 
O’Brien Darby, Staten DeTample, 
Andrew Dill, Ronald Ernst, Anthony 
Fuscarello, Joe Galle, Jessica Garcia, 
Shane Gibbons, Stephen Greene, Jona-
than Grubb, Edward Hill, David & 
Christine (Kawoczka) Krueger, Mat-
thew Krall, Justin Kumor, Daniel 
LaMorte, Matt Leonardo, James 
Limer, Matthew Listner, Michael 
Lowe, W. Kyle Magrisi, Joseph 
Marchand, Greg Marolo, Matthew 
McGurk, Phil Melandez, Chris Mer-
rick, David Morgan, Kevin Nash, Ste-
phen Neder, Fred Olivari, John 
O’Rourke, John Parente, J.C. Peabody, 
Laura Perazzola, Gregory B. Procacci-
ni, Jason Propst, Matthew Rieser, 
James Tams, Scott Toro, John 
Worman.  
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COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS 

                                                              

Due to the Fourth of July Holiday we will report this week’s collections in 
next week’s bulletin. 

 

 

We are very grateful for the support of our parish! 

FISCAL CORNER 

 

Happy Summer!!  As many of you know, during the summer months, we do see a 
drop in our Sunday contributions.  Those summer months are when we see the 
biggest challenge with our cash flow.  We would ask that you consider our online 
parish giving program as a way to ensure your weekly contribution is made to the 
parish.  Those participating in online giving have found the program to be more 
convenient and allows them to maintain full control over their account.  Parish 
Giving also allows you to generate a giving report, contribute to Christmas and 
Easter as well as all other special collections, in addition to allowing you to change 
the method and/or timing of the funds transfer.  
Our online giving program is a great success and our hope is that more parishion-
ers will enroll.  You may do so by going to the St. Ignatius of Antioch website at 
http://www.stignatius.church  and clicking on the Parish Giving logo.  For those 
participating in our Parish Giving program, you may print a participation receipt 
from the parish giving website to place in the weekly collection basket.  Thank you 
all for your generosity towards our parish with your Sunday Gifts! 

Mercy & Mary Retreat with Fr. Michael Gaitley 

Sep. 21-22, 2018 

St. Ignatius of Antioch Catholic Church  

 

 

Join the Marian Missionaries of Divine Mercy for an inspiring retreat  
featuring best-selling author and acclaimed speaker Fr. Michael Gaitley, 
MIC.  This retreat begins with one conference on Fr iday evening, Sep-
tember 21 at 7:15. Saturday will begin with Mass at 7:45 and end at 4:30.  
 The day will include: Coffee and donuts, Five dynamic conferences from 
Fr. Michael Gaitley, Lunch with the Marian Missionaries, Retreat Mass/ 
Adoration/Benediction/Chaplet of Divine Mercy, Book signing with Fr. 
Gaitley and much more! 
 To register online:  
https://events.marianmissionaries.org/events/mercy-mary-retreat-
philadelphia-pa/  
To register using a printable, mail-in registration form:  
https://events.marianmissionaries.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Mail-in
-Registration-Philadelphia.pdf 

AID FOR FRIENDS 

 

Aid for Friends provides free meals for the elderly, ill and home-
bound in the greater Philadelphia area.  Our next meeting to assemble 
meals will be held on Thursday, July 12th from 9 am – noon in the 
church auditorium kitchen.  We are truly blessed, but more helping 
hands are always needed and welcome.  If you can’t stay to help assemble the 
meals, a main dish or starch can be delivered on the morning of the meeting or a 
donation can be given to help us buy supplies.  Your gifts and talents are always 
appreciated.  If you would like additional information on how you can help, please 
call Kathy, 215-321-0116 or Jayne, 215-321-5739.  See you on July 12th! 
“To change the world we must be good to those who cannot repay us.”  --Pope 
Francis 
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We have announced our upcoming Fall program for men 
called “THAT MAN IS YOU”.  As with any program, it is 
not announcements or ads or promos that bring attendees, it 

is the Holy Spirit.  In that context, the Holy Spirit can work in many ways; 
one is that the Holy Spirit inspires a man to question how he is living his 
life, how he is creating balance in his life, whether he exhibits authentic 
manhood and fatherhood and that man decides to come.  Another way is 
that the Holy Spirit could inspire one man to invite another.  Regardless, 
this 26- week program is practical with discussions, advice and Scripture 
blended into a program where over 600 parishes with over 30,000 men are 
currently engaged. We know 6 AM is early, but many get up that early for 
work; coffee/bagels/fruit/snacks are ready; DVD for 30 min and a 30- mi-
nute small group discussion, over at 7:30 AM.  If there is enough interest 
we may do an evening program as well.  September 13, 2018- JOIN US.  
When asking who should come- that man is YOU! 

St. Thomas Aquinas, pray for us. 

“Human dignity is the same for all human beings: when I 
trample on the dignity of another, I am trampling on my 
own.” — Pope Francis 
If asked, most people would tell you that July is famous 

for the Fourth/Independence/Freedom.  However, in the Catholic church 
July is famous for one of the most notable and controversial Papal encycli-
cals in the history of the Church, Humane Vitae by Blessed Pope Paul Vi, 
July 25, 1968.  This watershed encyclical re-stated the almost 2,000- year 
consistent teaching of the meaning of marriage, the marital act and against 
contraception.  Needless to say, the document was met with protest and 
outrage both within the Church and without.  It began with an iteration of 
the dignity of the person and respect.  We need to be aware of our free-
doms, but we also need to be aware of God’s Will and His Wisdom in cre-
ating marriage to be between one man and one woman and that the ‘two 
shall become one”.   
Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us. 
Intercessory Prayer: For those who are pressured to compromise their re-
spect for human life: May the Lord strengthen their courage and resolve; 
We pray to the Lord: 

HAVE FURNITURE TO  
DONATE? 

Contact:   
Goodwill Industries 
215-822-2708 x 320 Attn: Patty 
Sunday Breakfast Rescue Mission 
215-741-1010 
Habitat for Humanity Re-Store 
215-716-5006 
 

Fr. Gaitley's Mercy and Mary  
Retreat Parish Host Families  

Needed for Visiting Missionaries. 
 

 Our parish is looking for volunteer 
families to host a visiting mission-
ary from the Divine Mercy Shrine 
in Stockbridge, MA. 
 We are in need of overnight sleep-
ing accommodations the evening 
of Friday, September 21st.  You 
would be asked to host one (1) 
missionary helper and provide 
transportation to your home late 
Friday evening and back to our 
parish early Saturday morning, 
September 22nd. 
 We are expecting 6 - 8 missionar-
ies and require 6 - 8 host families.  
This is for sleeping accommoda-
tions only.  Meals will be provided 
at St. Ignatius  
 For details, please contact Greg 
Schwind at 215-962-6250, or Ma-
ria LaMantia at the parish office. 

PARISH CLEAN UP! 
Saturday, August 4th - Church Auditorium 

9:00-12:00 (or join us for Mass @ 8:30) 
  
-Lite refreshments served by the Family Ministry 
-Stay as long as you want...ANY help is valuable! 
-We can find a task for ALL abilities 
-Jobs are outdoors and indoors…weather per-
mitting 
-Great for those needing volunteer hours 
-All supplies provided…just bring a desire to 
serve 
  
RSVP by Friday Aug 3 
Search CAITLIN.FANELLI@gmail.com on 
www.SignUpGenius.com/FindASignUp  
or call Parish office 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

Our parish will be selling tickets 
on the weekends of July 14th/15th 
and July 21st/22nd for the Little 
Sisters of the Poor Pot of Gold 
Raffle in September.  If you are 
able to stay for a few minutes after 
Mass to help sell tickets, please 
contact Maria at the rectory.    



Take courage; 
get up, he is 
calling  
you.                                                     
Mk 10:49 

Simply Visit:  
www.stignatius.formed.org 

 

Register yourself and enjoy the content  
available to you and your family! 

GET FORMED  
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Our Outdoor Columbarium Niches, located in the memorial circle in the 
center of our cemetery, are now available for sale.  Double granite front 
niches are intended to be used by two cremated remains of two persons 
behind a marble shutter.  If you have any questions, or are interested in 
purchasing a niche, please visit our parish website at 
www.stignatius.church or call the Rectory at 215-493-3377. 

OUR SEMINARIAN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for our Seminarians 
  
God our Father,  Thank you for  
calling Griffen Schlaepfer and  
Andrew Lane to prepare for  
priesthood. Grant them the grace to 
grow closer to You through daily 
prayer.  Help them form their  
personalities as credible witnesses to 
others. Bless them while they study 
Your word and the teachings of the 
Church, and give them generous 
hearts to serve Your people. 
We ask this through Your Son, Jesus 
Christ, our great High Priest. 
Amen 

 

To learn more about our seminari-
ans visit http://heedthecall.org/
poster/  

H.O.P.E.  
 

 

 

 

 

H.O.P.E. is a group of concerned 
parishioners who are willing to 
help anyone in the geographical 
boundaries of our parish.  
What we do: Visit shut-ins; pre-
pare meals in a crisis situation; 
grocery shop or run errands for 
shut-ins; take others to the grocery 
store; take people to Mass one day 
a month; drive to medical  
appointments, bank, post office, 
etc.  
What we CANNOT do: 
Transport people in wheelchairs, 
be called as an emergency ride, do 
personal care (feeding, bathing, 
toileting, house cleaning, or res-
pite care), respond on short notice. 
(If possible, please give us 2 
weeks notice).  
 

To volunteer for H.O.P.E. or to 
use H.O.P.E., call Regina Lertch 
at 267-397-0453. 
 

 

Calling All MEN of St. Ignatius parish. 
Jesus would like to meet you where you are. 

 

Please join us in the first-ever ‘men only’ program beginning Thursday, 
September 13, 2018 at 6 AM in the Church auditorium. 
Coffee/bagels from 6-6:25 AM; DVD 6:30-7 AM; discussion 7-7:30 AM.  
Finished, off to work. 
Interactive program addressing issues facing men today with family, work 
and faith.  We need leaders/providers/protectors in our parish and our 
world. 
Registration for 26 week program is $20.   
Email us at stignatiustmiy@gmail.com if interested. More to come.  Want 
to know who should come? YOU!!!!  Bring a friend.   

Father Michael Schmitz tackles some of the most difficult top-
ics in the Church today. With compassion, clarity, and humor, 
he shows that the Church's teachings on contraception and 
same-sex attraction are rooted in the yearnings for authentic 
love that is shared by all, for everyone is made in the image 
and likeness of God.  

NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING  
REFRESHER COURSE FOR EXISTING SERVERS 

4th—8th Grades Welcome 
 

Join us on Tuesday, July 10th at 10:45AM in the church for an optional one 
hour training session.  This is a great opportunity for new servers or existing 
servers who would like a refresher course.  Pizza will be served in the audi-
torium after the training. If your child is interested in serving, please contact 
the rectory for an application.   RSPV requested.  

 



From the Religious Education Office …   

The PREP office is closed during the 

month of July and will reopen on Au-

gust 1.  I do pick up mail and check phone 
calls and email during the month of July.  You can still 

mail in PREP registrations or drop them off at the rectory. 

PREP REGISTRATION FOR THE 2018 – 2019 SCHOOL 

YEAR:    Registration forms are available in the PREP 

Office and online on the Parish Website.  From July 1 on, 

the tuition is the regular price that is listed on the back of 

the PREP Registration Form. 

We need a 4th grade Catechist for Monday PREP, Class-

room Aides for Monday and Wednesday PREP, and Door 

Monitors for PREP Classes for the 2018 – 2019 PREP 

year.  If you think you might want to help our parish kids 

get connected with God, please contact Annmarie in the 

PREP Office (215-493-5204). 

 

Parents of students who are in grades 7-8:  Please encour-

age your sons and daughters to continue their Religious 

Education after Confirmation.  Confirmation is a begin-

ning, not an end.  Don’t deprive your older kids the chance 

to learn more about who God is and what he is all about.  

We all know how much we need God in our lives.  

“Special Needs” PREP class:   Parents, are you aware that 

we have a PREP class for students with special needs?  

This class meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.  If we could 

help to give your child a religious education in a small 

group environment, please give Annmarie a call at 215-493

-5204. 
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Roman Catholic Alumni and J.W. Hallahan Alumnae        
Celebrating the 25th Annual Day at the Bay 

 

Saturday, August 4, 2018 ~ 2:00PM to 6:00PM 

Keenan’s Irish Pub, 113 Old New Jersey Avenue, North 
Wildwood, NJ 
Ticket Prices:  $30.00 in advance/$40 at the door 
Roman Alumni:  215-627-1890 Hallahan Alumnae:  215-568-
3081 

 

 

Proclaim the Beauty and 
Goodness of Marriage  

with Humanum! 
 

 

 

 

Nothing is more natural and innate than our awareness of the 
beauty and "fittingness" of the permanent, lifelong relation-
ship of man and woman in marriage. And yet, our society 
seems to have forgotten its memory and some are attempting 
to eradicate our most basic instincts about marriage. The Hu-
manum videos are a series of six 15-minute videos capturing 
the splendor of the complementarity of man and woman and 
the marriage relationship.  It is designed to present the truth 
by means of beauty, the kind of beauty that resonates deep 
within the heart and "unlocks" our memory of the truth. The 
great news is that these videos are available for viewing for 
free and can be easily shared with others.  Find Humanum at 
the link below and share them with others as a way to start a 
meaningful, memory-jogging conversation!  http://
www.eccefilms.com/humanum/ 

Hope in Christ: Spiritual Support for Addiction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to share with you a new resource to assist fam-
ilies and individuals who are struggling with addiction to find 
the spiritual support they need from our local Church. It is a 
webpage called “Hope in Christ: Spiritual Support for Addic-
tion” and can be found at archphila.org/hope.  
 

As you know, opioid addiction has reached epidemic propor-
tions and rates are especially high in the state of Pennsylvania. 
In addition, pornography addiction is destroying marriages at 
an alarming rate. Addiction, no matter what form it takes, is 
causing much suffering in the lives of many of our Archdioce-
san families and they are looking to the Church for hope and 
help. 
 

The Hope in Christ webpage will serve as a centralized loca-
tion where our families can find the spiritual support they need 
in their time of suffering. We will be posting events and re-
sources being offered by our parishes and local ministries who 
are extending spiritual assistance to individuals and families 
struggling with addiction.     
 

Please visit the page to learn more, archphila.org/hope. 

The Joy of Restoration Retreat for Men and Women 

August 3-5, 2018 

 

All of us need restoration from time to time in our spiritual 
lives, our relationships with God and others, in our families 
and communities. This retreat will look at restoration in terms 
of: forgiveness and accountability, impediments to evangeliza-
tion and spiritual growth, relationships with God and others, 
mercy and healing. 
Speakers: Damon Owens, Devin Schadt, Dr. Peter Kleponis, 
Megan Murphy, David Abel, Marty Rotella, Msgr. William 
King 
Location: Malvern Retreat House, Malvern, PA 

For more information: Cost is $265 per person (includes ac-
commodations and meals), Visit the website for more details 
and registration 


